APPENDIX 5 - CORRESPONDENCE FROM

Jane Bosworth WILTSHIRE LICENSING OFFICER

Subject: FW: premises information

Good Afternoon,

No licence was issued for the Woodfalls Inn, as the applicant | believe went insolvent. There were no
representations made during the consultation period.

The alcohol licence granted times were 11:00hrs —00:00hrs

Regards

Katherine Edge
Public Protection Officer (Licensing)

Wiltshire Councail

Bourne Hill

Salisbury

Wiltshire

SP13UZ

Email: katherine.edge@wiltshire.gov.uk
Direct Dial: 01225 713559

Web: www.wiltshire.gov.uk

From: Edge, Katherine <Katherine.Edge@wiltshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 10 December 2020 13:44

To: Christa Ferguson <Christa.Ferguson@NFDC.GOV.UK>
Subject: premises information

Good afternoon,

The alcohol licence times for -
Redlynch Social Club

The Ridge

SP5 2LN

08:00 — 00:00 member only
Regards

Katherine Edge
Public Protection Officer (Licensing)



Wiltshire Council

Bourne Hill

Salisbury

Wiltshire

SP1 3UZ

Email: katherine.edge@wiltshire.gov.uk
Direct Dial: 01225 713559

Web: www.wiltshire.gov.uk

In light of the Covid-19 situation, please could we request you now send all correspondence and
applications via email to publicprotectionnorth@uwiltshire.qov.uk. If you send paperwork in by post we are
now not able to collect this, therefore we can not guarantee when this will be processed. This is due to
Wiltshire Council supporting the flexible working and the safety of the staff to ensure service remains. If you
have any issues, please call us on 01249 706555

For current COVID-19 business and community advice please go to:
Business Support - http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/news/articles/covid-business

Community Support - http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/news/articles/covid19-community-pack

Government Advice - https://www.gov.uk/government/topical-events/coronavirus-covid-19-uk-government-
response

NHS - https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/

From: Christa Ferguson <Christa.Ferguson@NFDC.GOV.UK>

Sent: 09 December 2020 15:07

To: PublicprotectionNorth <PublicprotectionNorth@wiltshire.gov.uk>
Subject: premises information

Hi

We have an application for a new premises licence in Woodfalls and have received representations. As | would like
to refer to the operating hours the other licensed premises in the village have in my report, would it be possible to
either send me a copy of the licences for them, or confirm what the hours are. | think the Woodfalls Inn recently had
a variation to increase the hours, just out of interest could | ask if your received reps against the application?

The premises are:-

Woodfalls Inn

The Ridge

Woodfalls

SP5 2LN and

Redlynch Social Club
The Ridge
SP5 2LN

| looked on your website but could not find the registers. If there are premises licence registers | would be happy to
use that if you can provide a link

Regards

Christa



Christa Ferguson

Licensing Manager

New Forest District Council
Tel: 023 8028 5505

Christa.Ferguson@nfdc.gov.uk
www.newforest.gov.uk

f[wlin]@2[
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